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 Wednesday 1st March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am delighted to be able to inform you, that we have managed to secure a booking for our Year 6 
children to go on the week residential PGL trip next year. 
 
The trip has been booked for the week beginning of 16th October 2023, and will be a total of five days 
and four nights. The children will leave from school on Monday 16th October, and return on Friday 20th.  
 
Currently, the booking for our Year 6’s residential is for the Isle of White. Whilst there, the children will 
stay in Little Canada. They will spend time orienteering around the ground of the PGL base, and take 
part in activities such as abseiling, canoeing, rock climbing and archery.  Please visit their website for 
more information https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/little-canada  
 
The cost of the trip, which includes all travel, accommodation and food for your child to Isle of White, is 
£400. We have arranged a payment plan to be set up on Parent Pay for £70 per month to be paid from 
April to July, with an additional £60 for August and Septmber, this will cover the cost of the trip. You will 
be able to pay this through Parent Pay after the Easter holidays. As always, we do not wish any child to 
miss out due to financial difficulties. Please do contact me to discuss costs, as I am sure we can work 
something out.  
 
We will be in touch after half term with more information about payment, and we will hold a parent 
meeting at the beginning of the autumn term to give you more information. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Lindsey Hodgson 

Head of School 
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